
23 March 2020 

 

Kia ora koutou  

You may have heard the PM's latest announcement at 2 pm. today. Please note the 

following: 

• School will be closed as from tomorrow for all students apart from those children 
whose parents are in essential services. This is to allow extra time to find 
alternative arrangements as from midnight Wednesday all schools will be in 
total lockdown and we will no longer be able to provide this service for the next 
4 weeks. 

• If you are in any of the listed essential services, please e-mail 
office@thameshigh.school.nz immediately should you require school 
supervision for your children. 

• We will give the community an update later this evening once we have received 
and processed information from the MOE and MOH. 

• We will update our facebook page and website. 

Please take vigilant care of yourselves and your families over this period. And remember 

Kia Kaha - be kind, we will be ok. 

He waka eke noa - we are in this together. 

Mauriora 

Whaea Maria Baird 
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